
The University of Nebraska - Lincoln Chapter 0015 of Phi Delta Kappa met on June 7, 
2010 at Concordia University – Fallbrook Campus.  The focus of the meeting was on 
scholarships and recognition.  Our guest speaker was Dr. Sandee Crowther, PDK 
International President.   
 
Through initiation of new members, our chapter expanded to include:  Mary Appleget, 
Jeff Brooks, Tom Cardwell, Melissa Casper, Jackie Florendo, Hien Nguyen, Tanner 
Schutt, and John Skretta.   
 
Jamie Pella from Nebraska Wesleyan University was the Pre-service Education PDK 
Scholarship winner.  Kyle Martin from Friend High School won the PDK Scholarship for 
high school students planning to pursue degrees in education. 
 
University of Nebraska – Lincoln chapter PDK Awards were extended to outstanding 
educational leaders, exemplary community educational outreach programs, friends of 
PDK, and members who have contributed great service to our chapter.  Membership 
certificates were also awarded for 5 year, 10 year, 20 year, 25 year, 30 year, 35 year, 40 
year, and 50 year memberships. 
 
Officers were installed for 2010-2011.  These officers are as follow: 
 
 President:     Michael McDonald 
 Secretary:     Carrie Campbell 
 Treasurer:     Ryan Mueller 
 Program Co-chairs(s):     Jessica Rivera 

Loretta Sheets 
John Neal 

 Membership/Foundation/Scholarships: Jo Theis 
YJ Moses 

 Chapter Advisors:    Jody Isernhagen 
Ron Joekel 

 Outreach Recruitment/Awards:  Harriet Gould 
 International Board Member:   Doug Christensen 
 Future Educator:    Alicia Dallman 
 Undergraduate Student Representative: Melissa Casper 
 Research:     John Creswell 
 Web Content/Communication:  Anastasia McNulty 
 Technology Specialist:   Drew Ramakers 
  


